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LEGISLATIVE BUDGET BOARD
Austin, Texas

FISCAL NOTE, 80TH LEGISLATIVE REGULAR SESSION

March 19, 2007

TO: Honorable Jerry Madden, Chair, House Committee on Corrections 

FROM: John S. O'Brien, Director, Legislative Budget Board

IN RE: HB1514 by Haggerty (Relating to presentence or postsentence investigations or reports and 
to certain conditions of community supervision based on those investigations or reports.), As 
Introduced

No significant fiscal implication to the State is anticipated.

The bill would amend the Code of Criminal Procedure relating to presentence or posentence investigations or 
reports and to certain conditions of community supervision based on those investigations or reports. The bill 
would remove requirements that a supervision officer report to the judge the amount of restitution necessary to 
compensate victims and proposed client supervision plans, unless such information is requested by the judge in 
exercising the judge’s sentencing discretion. The bill would repeal provisions in the code relating to offenses 
committed under the influence of drugs and alcohol, defendants with mental impairments, and qualifications of 
social workers. To the extent the bill would amend criminal case proceedings, the fiscal implication to the 
State is not anticipated to be significant. The bill would take effect September 1, 2007.

No significant fiscal implication to units of local government is anticipated.
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